
 

 

CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE 

Notice: Upcoming Improvements 

 

PELICAN COVE ROAD, SW 25 TERRACE, 

& SW 21 STREET ASPHALT IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 
 

The City of Fort Lauderdale is working with 
All County Paving to resurface the road 

and apply new pavement markings along 

Pelican Cove Road, SW 25 Terrace, and 

SW 21 Street. 
 

Construction will begin on Tuesday, 

November 28, 2023, and is expected to 

be completed by Tuesday, December 5, 

2023. Work will take place Monday 

through Friday between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

This schedule is subject to change based 

on inclement weather or other unforeseen 

circumstances. 
 

Traffic Impacts 

• Neighbors are asked to refrain from 

parking along Pelican Cove Road, 

SW 25 Terrace, and SW 21 Street 

daily between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

• One lane in each direction of Pelican Cove Road, SW 25 Terrace, and SW 21 Street will be 

closed daily during work hours. Traffic control personnel will direct traffic as needed. 

• Access to driveways will be maintained unless work is taking place in the immediate area 

across from the driveway. Crews will attempt to coordinate with neighbors prior to the start of 

asphalt operations. 

• Please follow posted signs and drive with caution in the area. 
 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience and thank our neighbors for their patience during 

construction. 
 

For more information or questions, contact: 

Jean Examond, City of Fort Lauderdale Project Manager II 

954-828-4507 or jexamond@fortlauderdale.gov   
 

City of Fort Lauderdale Neighbor Service Center 

954-828-8000 or lauderserv@fortlauderdale.gov 
 
If you would like this publication in an alternate format, please call 954-828-4755 or email 

strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov. 
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